
April 2018 DEC Meeting Notice 

DULUTH ENGINEERS’ CLUB MEETING NOTICE 
 

Date: 9 May 2018 
 
To: Brian Meier, President (715) 394-1430 

Erik Cooper, VP1 (218) 591-5209 
Renee Beaumier, VP2 (218) 390-7391 
Dave Johnson, Treasurer (218) 525-3758 
Sam Talarico, Secretary (218) 340-9781 
Mark Udd, Director (218) 391-0527 
Chris Zupancich, Director (218) 340-9877 
Pat Leow, Director (218) 625-5765 
Ryan Thorson, Director (218) 279-2444 
 
Duluth Engineers’ Club Members 

 
From: Sam Talarico, Secretary (218) 340-9781 
 
RE: April Meeting:  Superior Street Revitalization / LHB 
 
Date of Meeting/Tour: Tuesday May 15th 2018, 5:00PM 
 
 
The April 2018 meeting for the Duluth Engineers Club will be a presentation of the rebuild 
of Duluth’s Main-Drag, Superior Street from 4th Av West to 4th Av East. LHB’s Brad Scott 
will present the design, budget and schedule of the MNDOT supported roadwork. A PDH 
will be available to members in good standing. 

Presentation: We will gather at 5:00 on Tuesday May 15th for the presentation in the Lake 
Superior Room in The Spot, located within the Incline Station at 601 West Superior St, 
Duluth. (Tracy: 218.722.2695) on the upper-west corner of 6th Av W and Superior St. 
Dinner is off the menu out of your pocket. Guests, questions and students are welcome. 

Directions: Parking is available above the alley on the west side of 6th Av W. 
 

Please RSVP before Noon on Tuesday May 15th 2018 to Sam Talarico by e-mail 
Samuel.Talarico@HuskyEnergy.com   or by phone, text, or voicemail (218) 340.9781. Sam 
must provide a Head-Count to the Incline Station. Guests are welcome and new members 
are encouraged to attend this event. 

 


